
Dear Amber families, 

  

I hope you have all had a lovely weekend. 

It was wonderful last week seeing so many of you at our open afternoon, the children were so 

excited to show you their learning, they have all achieved so much in such a short amount of 

time. 

  

All children should have received a maths homework which you either picked up at the open 

evening or was sent home on Friday. Please let me know if you did not receive or have 

misplaced yours and I will make sure to send a replacement. These maths booklets are due to 

be returned to school on 14th October. You will receive a new booklet each time we start a 

new maths unit. In each weekly email I will let you know what learning we have completed 

that week and what questions to attempt at home, please do not rush to complete the entire 

booklet in one sitting. Please attempt questions 1-6 at home this week as this learning has 

already been covered in class. 

  

If you have not yet completed our new photographic / video consent form, please complete 

and return this today or by Monday at the latest. Paper copies can be obtained from the 

school office. Before signing this photo consent, please be assured that we will never 

print a child’s full name with a photo for any public viewing. By giving your consent to 

take photos of your child -this supports us to celebrate and share your child’s learning 

and success without having to exclude your child from photo opportunities in class or at 

sporting events and trips. Our updated website is looking great - with photos of your 

children enjoying learning. 

  

It is essential we have your reply, as soon as possible. 

  

PE this week will take place on Monday- due to the last minute change in our timetable with 

our sports specialist I am aware that children will not be in their PE kits, please do not worry 

about this. PE will return to Thursday next week. 
  

Going forward please visit the school website for all the latest Amber News. 

Visit http://www.st-day.cornwall.sch.uk, click the 'Learning' tab then down to 'Amber 

Class - Year 2/3'. This will be updated each Monday so you are prepared for the week ahead. 

This page delivers all the information you need regarding Amber’s learning journey. Please 

meet the team, explore our learning, read how you can help your child at home and catch up 

with the Amber News. 

  
St Day and Carharrack Community School - What to expect in Year 2/3 (st-day.cornwall.sch.uk) 

  

As always, please get in touch if you need anything. 

Best wishes, 

Miss Clark 

  
 

http://www.st-day.cornwall.sch.uk/website/amber_class_-_year_23/616017

